
Transporting your cat to the vets

The carrier
● Ensure it is sturdy, non-collapsible, well ventilated and secure. Cardboard boxes are 

not suitable.
● Ideally chose a carrier that can be opened from the top, to make it much easier to get 

your cat in and out of the carrier
● Line the carrier with newspaper to absorb urine and a towel or bed they’re familiar 

with
● Partially cover the carrier with a towel or cloth to help your cat feel more secure, but 

still ensure adequate ventilation.
● Familiarise your cat with the carrier beforehand by leaving it open in the home with 

the front door open to encourage them to investigate

When you arrive at the practice you will be asked to wait in our designated cat waiting area. 
You can borrow a blanket to cover the basket and we suggest you use our stands to put your 
cat up high. 


